Elaine Bonnon

From: Clerk <clerk@swanmoreparishcouncil.org.uk>
Sent: 17 January 2013 12:40

To: LDF

Subject: CIL PDCS Consultation

17" January 2013

Response from Swanmore Parish Council

4.3 Itis considered that the total levy raised must be returned to the parish/village where the development takes
place.

Regards,

Aileen Garside (Mrs)
Clerk to Swanmore Parish Council

Swanmore Parish Council
Hollythorns House

New Road

Swanmore

Southampton

S0O32 2NW

Tel: 01489 890651
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